
Southminster Presbyterian Church, Beaverton, OR 
 

Children & Families Ministry 

 

 

Sunday Morning Logistics 
 

Sign ins/outs 

 

If you expect your child (aged 3 years through grade 4)  to attend Sunday School, please sign 

them in on the appropriate sheet.  Both Godly Play and A Joyful Path sign-in sheets are located 

in the narthex until the children leave the service for Sunday School.  To sign children out, 

please come to Room 6 for children aged 3-6 (Godly Play) and Room 7 for children in grades 

2-4 (Joyful Path).   

 

Picking children up from class 
 

Classes for children will end at 11:15am or after the 10am service is over, whichever is longer. 

 Please come to pick up your children from the appropriate room at that time. 
 

Safety 
 

All volunteers and staff in Southminster’s children’s ministry must have a background check 

before working directly with children.  To avoid the possibility or appearance of improper 

behavior, whenever possible adults should avoid being alone with a child during classes and 

events. 

 

Volunteers and other needs 
 

Ministry to children requires the engaged participation of adults.  We are currently seeking 

volunteers in three areas: the nursery, the Godly Play room, and the Joyful Path room.  One 

volunteer per area is needed every week.  Descriptions of all three volunteer positions are on 

the back of this sheet; could you volunteer just once or twice this fall?  Background checks are 

required for all positions, but are free of charge to you and can be completed in just a couple of 

days.  Please consider it - the health of our community of children depends on an engaged 

community of adults! 


